INDIAN SCHOOL AL WADI AL KABIR
P. 0. Box 513, Code 117, Al Wadi Al Kabir

Sultanate of Oman www.iswkoman.com
Ref: ISWK/2022-23/GEN/45

17th November, 2022

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS

(Classes VI-XII)
Dear Parents,

Greetings from ISWK.

1. We would like to inform you that the Annual Athletic Meet and Drill Display of the Senior School will be held on
the 24th of November, 2022.
2. Rehearsals for the same will be conducted at the ISWK Primary Ground on the 21st, 22nd and 23rd November

2022. In this connection you are requested to note the following points.

As the rehearsal will have to be conducted in the evening, from 4.30 p.m. to 7.00 p.m., it will necessitate some changes
in the school timings on these days. Details are as follows.

Date Classes Programme
Classes up to 10:40 am (five periods ata
Classes VI to IX and XI stretch) Complete rehearsal of the final day at the
L.S.W.K Primary ground
Monday All the participants of the drill display, marchpast,
21.11.2022 torch run, athletes, volunteers, guard of honor, and

the band will attend.
(Reporting time: 4:00 p.m. at primary ground)
Classes up to 10:40 am (five periods ata

Classes VI to [X and XI stretch) Complete rehearsal of the final day at the
L.S.W.K Primary ground
Tuesday All the participants of the drill display, marchpast,
22.11.2022 torch run, athletes, volunteers, guard of honor, and

the band will attend.

(Reporting time: 4:00 p.m. at primary ground)

Classes VI to IX and XI Classes up to 10:40 am (five periods ata

stretch)

Complete rehearsal of the final day at the 1.S.W.K

Wednesday Primary ground

23.11.2022 All the participants of drill display, marchpast, torch

run, athletes, volunteers, guard of honor, band will

attend.

(Reporting time: 4:00 p.m. at primary ground)
Thursday Classes VI to IX and XI No regular classes but students should report to

24.11.2022 the Primary school ground by 4.00 p.m.

Parents of Classes VI to XII are cordially invited to the Athletic Meet and Drill Display on 24th November
2022.

Your presence will greatly cheer and encourage our students. Please be seated before 4.00 p.m.

*Parents are requested to make transport arrangements on all the 4 days according to the schedule and
students are to report in their P.E. Uniform.

Thanking yqu and with best wishes,
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